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4th Grade Math: Students continue to 
work on multiplication and early division 
strategies using arrays, story problems, 
standard form, and ratio tables. We will 
continue to work on division next week 
and add remainders to our skills.  

Reading: Third graders began reading 
the novel, The Chocolate Touch and fourth 
graders The Underworlds in class this 
week. We will continue to read these 
books in class during Daily 5 in the 
upcoming weeks and work on 
corresponding comprehension activities. 

Science/Social Studies: On Oct. 17th we 
will be selling cider to the students in the 
7/8 grade-band. We changed from our 
original 5/6 grade due to scheduling. We 
also began our light unit. Students are 
learning light terms and participating in 
hands on activities to explore light.  

Writing: Students continue to work on 
their personal narratives and handwriting 
skills. We use our word of the day to 
produce a sentence as a class throughout 
the week for our word wall.  

Our Learning

In The Spotlight
 * Our classroom of learners! 
Students harvested corn from our 
garden beds. Once the corn dries, 
our grade band will enjoy “pop” 
corn. Ask your students about the 
color variations of the corn. 

* On Thursday, 10/17 our grade 
band is selling Apple Cider to the 
7th and 8th graders as a part of 
our SS unit. Our students may 
purchase cider as well for 1.25 
(own cup) or 1.50 at this time. 

* Friday 10/11 No School 
* Monday 10/14 No School 
* Thursday 10/17  Apple Cider Sales  

Upcoming Events

Dates to Remember


